
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

September 3, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare Home, a maternity 

home for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. We’re happy to 

support this important outreach. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of the Orellana Family. 

May God bless them. 

 

• Happy Labor Day! May God bless the American worker and may he keep our 

nation strong and virtuous! In observance of Labor Day, Monday, September 

4, the parish campus will be closed. There is no public Mass or Confessions 

on that day. All other events are suspended.  

 

• This Wednesday, September 6, our Wednesday evening formation nights start 

back up. You can register your young people (2nd Grade – High School) on 

our website or in the Front Office. There is no charge for children’s faith 

formation. The parish is happy to cover the expense for our children to learn 

about God. No registrations are required for the adult Bible Study. As a 

reminder, at least one parent must attend the adult Bible Study for a child or 

young person to be registered in the program.  

 

• On Thursday, September 7, from 10:30 AM – 11:40 AM, our Women’s Faith 

Formation program resumes. The group will begin the study, Queen of 

Heaven: Mary’s Battle for Souls. All materials are free. All women of the 

parish are invited!  

 

• On Sunday, September 10, at 12:30 PM, the parish will have its annual Fall 

Festival. We’ll have some barbeque chicken, along with apple cider, 

lemonade, and other beverages. We’ll have two face painters, two ice cream 

trucks, cotton candy, kettle corn, a train ride for children, and a pumpkin for 

every family! The event is free. All are welcome! 

https://tanbooks.com/programs/queen-of-heaven-marys-battle-for-you-group-study-edition/
https://tanbooks.com/programs/queen-of-heaven-marys-battle-for-you-group-study-edition/

